

WELD SQUARE PRIMARY SCHOOL Newsletter 1/2023

NEWSLETTER

ISSUE 1/2023

10 February 2023

In This Issue



- Welcome
- Voluntary Contributions
- Dates to Remember

Welcome



Welcome to the 2023 school year at Weld Square. As you may be aware Asher Dragun is at Freshwater Bay for the term and I — Dean Gill will be filling in as Principal in the interim. Thank you very much to all community members who have extended a friendly hello. I've had the pleasure of having many conversations with parents and students as I get to know the Weld Square community and have been incredibly impressed by the friendliness everyone displays.

Your classroom teachers will have touched based with you regarding parent meetings. We know it is not possible for everyone to attend but if you are free, please come along and listen to the important information classroom teachers provide. If you have any queries, questions or concerns about your child's education, the classroom teacher is the first person we would ask you to approach. Please be aware that if you need to have an important or lengthy discussion, we encourage you to make an appointment with the teacher. If you wish to have a discussion with admin, please make an appointment at the school office.

If you have any critical updates important to your child's education such as medical information or family arrangement updates the school needs to know about, please contact us.

Just a reminder that students arriving prior to classroom doors opening at 8:30am who are unsupervised are to assemble in the undercover area where they will be supervised by a member of administration from 8:15 to 8:30am. The school cannot accept responsibility for students arriving prior to this time.

This term we welcome Mr Bentink in the Physical Education role, Mr Pevitt in a support and classroom role, Miss Xian in the language's role. Our new teachers have settled in well and have fast

become valued members of our teaching community, delivering critical and important teaching programs.

This coming Wednesday will be our first student assembly for the term. At the assembly, the Student Councillors will be awarded their badges and introduced to all students. Our student councillors possess an important leadership role in the school and we look forward to the positive impact they will have on the school in 2023.

We have had a great start to the school year, and we hope to work together further to ensure we have a successful 2023 academic school year.

Dean Gill

Principal

Voluntary Contributions

Thank you to the families that have already paid their 2023 Voluntary Contributions. Voluntary Contributions are \$60.00 per child from K-6.

Payments should be made to the school via bank transfer.

Details as follows:

Account Name: Weld Square Primary School

BSB No.: 016 363

Account No.: 3409 59672

Reference: Child's name and what the funds are for: (eg: Lindsay/Vol Contributions)

Dates to Remember

Monday 13 February: Uniform Shop open 8.30 - 9.15am

Wednesday 15 February: Councillor Assembly, P&C Lunch Order Day

Thursday 16 February: Playgroup 9.00-10.30am, P&C Meeting 4.40pm

Monday 20 February: Uniform shop open 8.30 - 9.15am

Thursday 23 February: Playgroup 9.00-10.30am.

Monday 27 February: Uniform shop open 8.30 - 9.15am, School Council Meeting 3.15pm

Wednesday 1 March: School Photos

Thursday 2 March: Playgroup 9.00 - 10.30am

Friday 3 March: Clean Up Australia Day

Contact Us

Weld Square Primary School

Dorking Place

Morley WA 6062

9268 7600

Email: WeldSquare.PS@education.wa.edu.au

Website: www.weldsquareps.wa.edu.au